
 

Would you be interested in knowing when 

something new has been put up on the  

HOA Website. 

You would no longer have to randomly check for 

updates; we will be creating an email alert to let you 

know when something has been added to the web site. 

The NEW addition will appear on the Welcome page 

and marked as NEW with date posted. You will be 

directed where to find the information. 

The email will read something simple like: 

There is a new addition the FOXWOOD VILLAGE HOA 

WEBSITE. PLEASE CHECK IT OUT 

Foxwoodvillagehoa.com/site 

If this is something you might like then sign the 

attached sheet or just send an email to 

webmasterfvhoa@optimum.net  

Just say: I want to get the alerts. 

mailto:webmasterfvhoa@optimum.net

